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Richard Boylan PhD <drboylan@outlook.com> Sun, May 24,2015 at 10:15AM
To: "rich.stewart@edcgov.us" <rich.stewart@edcgov.us>, "gary.miller@edcgov.us" <gary.miller@edcgov.us>,
"tom.heflin@edcgov.us" <tom.heflin@edcgov.us>, "dave.pratt@edcgov.us" <dave.pratt@edcgov.us>,
"brian.shinault@edcgov.us" <brian.shinault@edcgov.us>, "charlene.tim@edcgov.us" <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I am requesting that you continue the May 28 hearing on the Sign Ordinance due to the fact that a
proposed errata sheet of recommended changes has not been posted for public review.

Remember that you are doing the business of EI Dorado County citizens and that transparency is
imperative to creating an ordinance that will be supported by residents.

Thank you,

Richard Boylan, Ph.D.

Richard Boylan, Ph.D., LLC
drboylan@outlook.com
Diamond Springs, CA 95619
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Langley, Cheryl@CDPR <CheryI.Langley@cdpr.ca.gov> Tue, lVIay 26,2015 at 12:20 PM
To: "rich.stewart@edcgov.us" <rich.stewart@edcgov.us>, "gary.miller@edcgov.us" <gary.miller@edcgov.us>,
"tom.heflin@edcgov.us" <tom.heflin@edcgov.us>, "dave.pratt@edcgov.us" <dave.pratt@edcgov.us>,
"brian.shinault@edcgov.us" <brian.shinault@edcgov.us>
Cc: "charlene.tim@edcgov.us" <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

SUBJECT: Sign Ordinance, May 28, 2015; Agenda Item #2; File #13-0086

Commissioners-

Please continue the May 28, 2015 Sign Ordinance hearing to enable the public adequate time to review
meeting materials and prepare comments.

Ms. Purvines indicated meeting materials (specifically, an errata sheet) would be available "at least a week

be!ore"the meeting. It is not available as of May zs". Nor has Mr. Defanti supplied the written response I
requested-in fact, he hasn't even indicated he won't be responding (if that is the case).

Please, let's make this process as accommodating to the public as possible. Public comment/questions have
been brushed aside so many times during the development of this ordinance that frustration with this
process is growing. It is a complicated ordinance; it would be prudent to have some time for thoughtful
consideration, especially because this ordinance will have a substantial impact on County aesthetics.

Thank you-

Cheryl Langley
Shingle Springs Resident
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